
Hello to all our players and parents, 
  
Here is a list of people that have registered in our Junior Competitions which 
includes the name of the team they have been allocated to. 
 
If your name does not appear, please come and see us at the park so we can check 
and organise a team for you. 
  
If your name is here, but you have not been allocated to a team, come down to the 
park where we will place you in a team. 
  
We received a huge influx of individual player registrations over the last 3 days, and 
we have allocated most players to teams, but we know we have a few more to 
complete. 
  
You can find the draw and times for WEEK 1 only below. 
Times in the subsequent weeks will change, so you will need to check each week. 
  
Here is a link to the draw for Week 1: 
 
https://touchfootball.com.au/Competitions/Association/st-george-touch-association-
14403 
  
  
NO Sign On Table: 
  

• This year is a little different, we do not have a sign on table. 

• Each player will need to use the Player QR codes to sign on, in keeping with 
the COVID-19 safety requirements and our COVID Safety Plan. 

 
Spectator expectations: 
 

• Spectators will also need to register each week using the Spectator QR code 
around the fields. 

• Spectators, please avoid standing on the sidelines in between fields, unless 
you are a team organiser. 

• Spectators/parents are reminded to adhere to 1.5 metre social distancing 
measures and to stand at the ends of the fields behind the try lines. 

  
Any issues, please see one of the committee members for assistance. 
  
Thank you for choosing to play touch this season, it’s going to be a great season. 
  
  
St George Touch Committee 
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